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Georgia awards $33.4 million in Community Development 
Block Grant funds to 36 local communities 

 
 
Atlanta, Ga. (August 28, 2024) – Georgia Department of Community Affairs Commissioner 
Christopher Nunn announced today that 36 Georgia communities have been awarded more than 
$33.4 million in federal grants to support their communities.  

The U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development allocates these funds annually to 
Georgia’s Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) program, which is administered by the 
Georgia Department of Community Affairs (DCA).  

This year’s grant awards include $24.6 million in infrastructure projects, $6.8 million in housing 
projects, and $2 million in various building projects across 36 Georgia communities.  

“These grants are vitally important for revitalizing neighborhoods and addressing aging 
infrastructure throughout Georgia,” said DCA Director of Community Finance Kimberly Carter.  “It’s 
crucial that these local governments have every opportunity to thrive, and Community 
Development Block Grants are one of those tools.”  

Georgia’s CDBG program is available to non-entitlement local governments and specifically targets 
rural communities.  After a competitive and thorough evaluation process, applications are scored, 
rated, and ranked.  Grants are awarded based on overall merit.  

“Community Development Block Grants provide rural Georgians with improved access to resources 
that enhance their infrastructure, community facilities, and overall quality of life,” said 
Commissioner Nunn. “It is always an honor to help our rural communities whenever possible.”  

A complete list of 2024 CDBG awards is available online. 
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About the Department of Community Affairs  
The Georgia Department of Community Affairs (DCA) partners with communities to build strong and vibrant 
neighborhoods, commercial and industrial areas through community and economic development, local 
government assistance, and safe and affordable housing. Using state and federal resources, DCA helps 
communities spur private job creation, implement planning, develop downtowns, generate affordable 
housing solutions, and promote volunteerism. DCA also helps qualified Georgians with low and moderate 
incomes buy homes, rental housing and prevent foreclosure and homelessness. For more information, visit 
www.dca.ga.gov. 


